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SUBJECT: 12t HIYAS NG UST AWARDS

DATE: 21 FEBRUARY 2019

On 3 May 2019, Friday, the University will give recognition to the dedicated and loyal
members of the Support Staff, through the 12 Hiyas ng UST Awards which will be held at
1:30 p.m., Medicine Auditorium, San Martin de Porres building.

In relation to this event, and as requested by the Human Resource Department, there will be
a suspension of work for the support staff from 12:30 p.m. onwards on the said date, to
allow them to share in this special occasion. Please encourage their attendance.

L],

FR. JESUS M. MIRANDA, JR., O.P.
Secretary*General

Thank you.
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